
Fall Meeting of the Calgary Branch of the UELAC 

We are planning a Fall meeting. This will be via Zoom. The Dominion has a Zoom 

account which we will make use of. The meeting will be on Sunday, November 1 

at 3:00 pm Mountain time. Part of this meeting will be the Annual General 

Meeting that was postponed in May. We will also have a presentation. I have 

requested a speaker on Peacekeeping from The Memory Project 
http://www.thememoryproject.com/  The project provides speakers with a military 

theme.  

To register for the Fall meeting please contact me at s_e_davidson@hotmail.com 

and you will be sent a message with the Zoom information. 

Our audited Financial Statement will be presented and is attached below.  

We encourage anyone to share your knowledge so we can continue our over 90 

years of being strong and soldiering on. We need volunteer expertise to provide 

technological and creative input to continue and hopefully expand our 

commitment.  

We especially need to provide some assistance to David with the accounting since 

he is also monitoring the membership list. The creation of a publicity pamphlet for 

distribution to other organizations would increase awareness in the community. 

Most positions are available to anyone interested. The official positions are 

President, Vice President, Secretary, and Treasurer. Positions officially open are 

Vice President and Treasurer along with Directors. 
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